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Learning Together for Life 

    Thursday 26th May 2022 
 

Dear Parents / Carers  
 
Please see below a letter written by a group of Year 6 children demonstrating our Christian value of 
caring by arranging a variety of activities to support families in Ukraine.  
 
Ukraine Day – Fundraising Event – Friday 10th June 2022 
 
On Friday 10th June, we (some of the Year Six children) are holding a Ukraine Day where your child is 
invited to come to school dressed in yellow and blue. We kindly ask for a £1 donation which will go 
towards supporting families who have been affected by the conflict in Ukraine. 
 
We will be hosting some games such as how many blue and yellow sweets are in the jar? (for Year 
5/6) , the closest guess will win the jar of sweets. This activity is 50p a go (we have made sure there 
are no nut ingredients for those who are allergic).  
 
For KS1 and reception, we will shall set up a raffle and whoever wins gets some other blue and 
yellow sweets. Also, throughout the day we will be going class to class selling blue and yellow ribbon 
pins that will be 25p each. Children will be allowed to buy more than one.  
 
We will also organise a Guess the Teddy Bear competition. One sheet for Reception, one for Years 
1&2 and one for Years 3&4. Each guess will cost 20p. 
 
We would like to thank you for all of the support to have given to families in Ukraine to help them 
through these difficult times. All of the money we raise will all go towards the people of Ukraine.  
 
Please remember to bring in some money for these fun activities that we have planned to get the 
whole school involved. Thank you so much for your participation and thinking about others. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
A group of Year Six children from the Ospreys 
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